
 

Big Sky Board Report - December 

 

Dear Board Members, 

 

May this find you all happy, jolly, and full of Christmas cheer! Here at Big Sky we are sheltered 

within the walls of the school with blowing, sharp wind swirling outside. All the children are 

happy, excited, and full of anticipation for the upcoming Christmas program on December 15, 

2016 at 2:15. 

 

Mrs. Anderson and myself use this time of the year to encourage the children to "count their 

blessings" and to be grateful for the things in their lives they take for granted every day. A roof 

over their heads, warm clothes on their backs, food in their stomachs, and the opportunity to 

attend school in the United States of America. Such a privilege! 

 

It is a privilege for Mrs. Anderson and myself to be working for the Browning School District # 

9. It has blessed us in so many ways! Thank you! 

 

May your Christmas be full of Peace and Joy! 

 

Dan Anderson 


